
SUDBURY HISTORICAL COMMISSION MINUTES 
 

Tuesday, 15 November 2005 
 

Those Present: 
Clay Allen    June Allen, Landscape Committee 
Jim Hill 
Jim Hodder 
Lyn MacLean, Co Chair 
Carole Wolfe 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:15 at the Methodist Church.  The minutes of 18 October were 
accepted as typed. 
 
All members wanted an update on fellow member Win Fitzgerald who is now out of the hospital and 
resting at home.  She appreciated the flowers that she received from the Commission. 
 
The house at 545 Concord Road was unanimously voted to not be significantly historical.  Jim Kelly 
will be informed of this decision.  Pictures of the building are on file in our system. 
 
It was unanimously decided that the picture of the metal ironwork fence in front of the tombs on 
Concord Road be submitted for inclusion in the Town Report along with the SHC written report. 
 
Dates to Remember: 
 
16 November Jim Hill will give the SHC presentation to the CPC committee.   
 
17 November all members will attend a joint meeting with the District to hear the presentation of the 
Wayside Inn for their CPC request.  This meeting will take place at the center fire station. 
 
18 November Adolf and Lyn will meet at 9:30 AM at the Hosmer House with Helen Casey to work on 
the write up of Miss Hosmer. 
 
18 November the Barn at 24 Pelham Island Road will have a site inspection by the Commission at 
1 PM, as a demolition form has been submitted for this destruction. 
 
30 November is the hearing on all the submitted projects for the CPC.  It will be held at 7:30 in the 
Lower Town Hall. 
 
13 January 2006 Carole and Lyn will meet at 10 AM with Gretchen Schuller, our consultant, to select 
the properties in the 1700 and 1800 to be surveyed for the next edition of the Old Homes Book.  Jim 
Hodder drove to 54 properties and took pictures so selections can be made at this meeting. 
 
Jim Hodder will order the handicapped ramp for Hosmer House. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM. 
 
All members present then went over to the Hosmer House to set up trees in each room to prepare for 
the holiday decoration of the house.  Karen Hodder helped with the lighting. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Lyn MacLean, Secretary SHC 


